
 

 

Dear Parishioners,  

Thank you for eight wonderful years at St. Edith Catholic School. After prayerful contemplation, I am 

retiring as your principal at the end of June 2022. My husband, Michael, has shared my joys and 

adversities. He has enabled me to do what I do best, which is 

to give more than 100% to our faculty, staff, students and 

families. I have worked at several parishes as teacher, DRE, 

Principal and AOD Central Office for 38 years. This has been an 

incredible journey of being a servant leader!  

I will complete the school year ensuring our teachers are in 

place for next year. The school calendar for 2022-2023 will be 

set, as well as instructional materials. Fr. Jim has asked me to 

be on the Interview Committee for our next principal. We will 

remain parishioners at St. Edith. You will see me around 

Church and School. I will miss our morning greetings to your 

children. Know that you are in my heart and prayers.  

Thank you, Fr. Jim, for the opportunity to serve our Catholic 

school. Thank you, teachers, and our Librarian, for collaborating with me to educate our students in our 

faith and academics. You are dedicated Catholic Educators. Thank you, Jackie, for helping our team 

achieve our spiritual, academic and financial goals. Thank you, parents, for collaborating with our 

teachers and me to enrich the lives of your children. Thank you, Beth Lampron, for running a well-

coordinated SEED program. Thank you to all our Shared Time teachers for enriching and broadening our 

students’ world view. Thank you, Terri Field and Jacob Donajkowski, for your guidance and direction in 

setting our technology standards and ensuring our infrastructure is in place. Thank you, School 

Committee members and SEPA Board members, for your leadership and commitment to Catholic 

education. Thank you, Bob and Justin, for working small and large miracles to keep our Parish and 

School campus in top condition. Many thanks to our Finance Council, especially Tom O’Meara, Parish 

Staff, Faith Formation Staff, our donors and CYO Committee for your dedicated support of our Catholic 

school.  

I am blessed with the strong faith of our Parish.  

Blessings and Gratitude,  

Mrs. Georgene Wojciechowski, Principal 


